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July 11, 1979

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Region 1

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attention: Mr. R. Keimig, Section Head
Dear Sir:

As we discussed in our recent telephone conversations, there was a mis-
understanding as to the additional data and information required to
supplement our initial response to Bulletin 79-02. Following my dis-
cussions with Mr. Lazarus on this matter, we are presently compiling
the additional data. It is expected that this information will be sub-
mitted on or before July 20, 1979.

I believe tihis is in agreement with our discussion on July 11, 1979,
tiowever, should you have any questions please contact me.

Very truly ycirs,
TANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY

N Weedy

D. E. Moody
Manager of Operations
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